

Headteacher: Ms C Jones
Deputy Headteacher: Mr T Larkham

Coleham Primary School

For every child, an Excellent Education

Greyfriars Road, Shrewsbury, Shropshire, SY3 7EN

T: 01743 362668

E: admin@col.318education.co.uk
W: www.colehamprimary.co.uk

Twitter: @colehamprimary

24/03/2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your child has been chosen to represent Coleham in a Cross Country on Tuesday 28th March at Attingham Park. The first race will start at 4:30pm and finish at 5:30pm. As this is after-school, we aren't providing transport so are asking parents to be responsible for bringing and collecting their child. You are allowed to stay and watch, as long as your stay behind the fenced area so that the race staff and volunteers can ensure the event runs smoothly. Miss Lewis and I will be there to support the children.

As we have 80 children participating in this event, we aren't providing the usual school sports kit. You child can wear their normal PE kit for the event.

I have attached the race information that we have been provided, so that you and your child know the course befoe Tuesday.

If you have any question at all, please send an email to michael.venn@col.318education.co.uk Please indicate below whether your child has your permission to attend and return to me ASAP.

Many thanks,

Miss Lewis & Mr Venn PE Co-ordinator & PE Coach





FAO Miss Lewis/Mr Venn

Mobile phone number (in case of emergencies):

